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Dear Minister

In this present climate of rightly highlighting and combatting family violence, I ask that this Abortion Law
 Reform be rejected.

Our most vulnerable Australian citizens already painfully pay the ultimate price for (in many cases) adults'
 convenience. This is family violence!

Please reject these amendments. Our laws should protect these Australians, not condemn them to an
 unimaginable death.

Thank you for this opportunity to speak into the issue.

Nita Woodward
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